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Submitted by  
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Date submitted: 26/06/2020 

 

Submission 

Clause 2.10.7 of the Wholesale Electricity Market Rules provides that any person may make 
a submission for a Procedure Change Proposal (including proposals developed by AEMO, the 
Economic Regulation Authority or the Rule Change Panel) by completing this Procedure 
Change Submission form. 

Submissions should be provided by email to the nominated contact in the call for submissions 
published with the Procedure Change Proposal. 

 

  

mailto:Oscar.carlberg@alintaenergy.com.au


 
 

WHOLESALE ELECTRICITY MARKET PROCEDURE CHANGE SUBMISSION FORM PAGE 2 OF 2 

Please provide your views on the Procedure Change Proposal, including any 
objections or suggested revisions 
 
Alinta Energy appreciates the opportunity to provide feedback on the proposed changes to 
the Monitoring Protocol. 
 
Alinta Energy supports the proposed changes, considering they are consistent with 
RC_2018_05 and aim to support procedural fairness.  
 
Alinta Energy commends the procedural fairness the ERA currently provides in its 
compliance monitoring capacity and notes the additional step 2.1.9 simply codifies the ERA’s 
existing processes.  


